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Greetings from Bro. Tony 

    
I look forward to this time of year. Flowers are blooming, birds are singing, Spring is in the air. It is 

also the time when we begin preparing our gardens for what we hope will be a great harvest!!! 

By the time you get this letter we will have already began our “Harvest Month.” This is a four week 

emphases on reaching the lost in our community. The messages that I will be sharing will give 

direction and encouragement on what we should be doing and how we can share hope with those 

who are lost. On March the 19th we will have prepared our fields hoping that those we have 

reached out to will join us in the Sunday morning service. I will share a message on the New Birth, 

and hopefully see many come to Christ as their Savior.  That day will be “Harvest Day.” 

Please continue praying for your staff as we continue seeking the Lord’s will for His church here at 

Grove Hill. I hope to see you this Sunday. 

Together In Christ 

Bro. Tony. 

 

 WHAT’S THE WORD? DR. RANDY BOONE 
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     Thanks to all who worked hard to make D-Now successful!  It was great to see that number of 
youth participating.  We are blessed to have Coleman and Cierra working with us here at GHBC! 
 

     I know that you hear this from me all the time but here it is again!  We have room 
in the choir for you!!  We invite you to come and be part of this ministry.  All you have 
to do is come to rehearsals and join in with us! 
 

Attention!!  Dixie Youth Opening Day is scheduled for April 8th.  We will be working 3 
concession stands for that day.  Please prayerfully consider being part of this ministry to 
the community! 
 

Easter apples are coming!!  
 

Coming soon!! 
 

March 5th – Mission Meal after A.M. service 

March 12th – Daylight Savings time begins 

March 19th – Harvest Sunday 
 

For HIM only, 

Bro. Randy 

 

 



            

  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            Sunday School 
February       5th      192 
February     12th      158 
February     19th      149 
February     26th      172 
 
            
 

Offering 
Feb.        5th     $16,697.45   
Feb.      12th       $8,687.81 
Feb.      19th       $14,406.00 
Feb.      26th        $6,255.00 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

HEARTBEAT NUMBERS 

God’s Deacons serving  
Deacon of the Week: 

 

March  5     Donal Dunagan 

March 12    Charles Bouler 

March 19    J.W. Reeves 

March 26    Larry Bagley 

 

    

March 12 
@ 4:00 pm  

Deacon’s Meeting 

               

Nursery 

Volunteers 
We are seeking those 

who would be willing to 

work in the nursery.  

 

Look for a sign up 

Sheet in the foyer! 

 

 

Youth News! 
I love how God reveals his plan. Last month I mentioned that the youth would be changing its name from “’Go 

ministries” to “Cultivate”. This was a vision that was given to me at the end of 2016. I believe that God had a great plan 

through the change of our youth ministry name and now He is already starting to reveal that plan. As most of you know 

Brother Tony has challenged us to seek out 3 families/people we know who don’t know the truth of the Gospel and do 

not have a personal relationship with Jesus. Our challenge has been to minister to these people and share the truth of 

God’s word, in hopes they will come to know Christ as their personal savior. Brother Tony’s first preparation for 

Harvest Sunday message was about sowing seeds and preparing the fields for harvest. That is exactly what the youth 

have been talking about since the beginning of the New Year. “Cultivating,” preparing the fields to plant the seeds of 

God’s word! God’s plan is great! I hope that during this time you will be in prayer for those God places in your life.  

“Those who sow with tears will reap with songs of joy. Those who go out weeping, carrying seed to sow, will return 

with songs of joy, carrying sheaves with them.” Psalms 126: 5-6 

Your Brother in Christ, GHBC Minister to Students  
Coleman Windle 

 

Dixie Youth Opening Day 
4/8/17 

Children’s Camp    

June 21-24  

  $25 Deposit due ASAP 

We are in need of a VBS director for 

this year.  Please prayerfully consider 

this place of service. 

  Contact the church office if you are 

willing to serve. 

Grid Iron Men’s Conference 
June 16-17, 2017 

Cost $149 
Deposit due by March 5th 

Speakers – Fred Luter, David Jeremiah, 
Hugh Freeze, Bill Butterworth, Henry Cloud,  

Phil Waldrep 
Music- Charles Billingsley 

Only 4 rooms available! 

 First come, first served 
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God Loves 

Church Staff 
 

Dr. Tony Meinhardt, Pastor 
 

Dr. Randy Boone, Music & Education 
 

Coleman Windle, Student Pastor 
 

Thea Wiggins, Financial Secretary 
  

 Church Secretary 
 

Clara Cook, Custodian 

Decisions 
 

Baptisms 
 

New members 
 
 
 
 

March 2017 
 


